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HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION  
  

 

On Wednesday, October 7, 2020, at approximately 9:11 P.M., Inglewood police officers 
patrolling in the area of the 2300 block of Century Boulevard heard gunshots. They 
searched the area and at approximately 9:13 P.M., the officers were flagged down by a 
citizen who stated there was a male subject lying on the ground in the vicinity of Century 
Boulevard and 5th Avenue. Officers approached and located a male adult shooting victim 
along the south curb line of Century Boulevard. The Los Angeles County Fire Department 
treated the victim at the scene and he was transported to UCLA Harbor General Hospital, 
where during treatment he expired.  

Anyone with information about this homicide is asked to contact Inglewood Police 
Department Homicide Detectives at 310-412-5246. Or, they can call the 24 hour 
anonymous tip line at “888-41-CRIME” (888-412-7463).  

Reference Case: GO#20-63513.  
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